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We hope you and your children have had a wonderful half term break and a time to rest before our busy run up to the 

festive season! 

Thank you to everyone who contributed towards our fundraising MIND day- we raised an amazing £470 for the amazing 

charity! 

We hope the children are enjoying our new topic of superheros focusing on the fiction book Supertato. We have been 

mark making and writing a list of super vegetables from the story. In maths we have been focusing on 2D shapes and in 

particular the shapes of fireworks. In dance Reception are moving like different vehicles that help us and Nursery are 

using Fireworks as a stimulus. 

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – People who help us: Superheros. Our focus text is the fiction book Supertato. 

Dates for Diaries 
Week beginning 11th November is anti-bullying week in school with lots of activities planned. 

Tuesday 12th November: individual and sibling photographs. 

Thursday 14th Nov: Open evening 3:45pm-4:45pm 

Friday 15th November: Children in Need: Children can dress in their own sports clothes and will be taking part in 

the Joe Wicks Big Morning Move Challenge. Sponsor forms were sent out before half term with the deadline being 

Friday 22nd November. We have an ice cream van visiting us so if your child would like one please send them in 

with £1 donation.  

Friday 15th November: Nursery will be having workshops run by two artists from Whitworth Art gallery, one will 

be with an artist and one with a dancer and musician.  

 

 
At Home 

Practise Gross motor skills, e.g. using the climbing 

frame at a local park or riding on a bike or scooter, 

holding chalk or pens to draw on the ground/large 

paper. 

Reception – This week’s homework will be letter 

writing G and O and a “D shape hunt for maths. 

Give your child fruit and vegetables with the skin on. 

Whilst using the toilet, encourage your child to wipe their 

own bottom and have excellent hygiene. 

Encourage your child to use a knife and fork at meal 

times. 

 

Child Voice 

Charlie: ‘I made a supertato!’ 

Rhida: (talking about supertato) ‘He is 

super!’ 

Ava: ‘I saw a firework, it when bang!’ 

Sultana ‘I like broccoli because it is 

healthy!’ 

Glory ‘I’ve made a rocket’ 

Nala ‘I can spell firework’ 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Lots of children have been taking school resources home this week. Please talk to your children about 

this and make sure you return the resources back to school. 

 Please talk to your child about ‘respectful’ behaviour towards school resources (we have lots of things 

broken). 

 


